
Woolpit Recreation Ground Charity 
RCN 274791 Trustees – Woolpit Parish Council 

Clerk:  Mrs Peggy Fuller, 86 Forest Road, Onehouse, Stowmarket IP14 3HJ 
Tel: 01359 245895 email peggy.woolpitpc@btinternet.com 

 

The next WRGC Trustees Meeting will be held 
 on Tuesday 2 January 2024 in Woolpit Institute following the meeting of 

Woolpit Parish Council 
 
 

A G E N D A  
 

1.Apologies for absence. 
 
2. To approve the minutes of the meeting 4 December 2023. 
 
3. To approve accounts for payment. 
 
4. To receive an update on the proposed assignment of the Lease from 
the Trustees of Woolpit Cricket Club to a new company formed to run the 
Woolpit Cricket Club and take any necessary action. 
 
5. To receive an update on the lease for Woolpit Tennis Club and take 
any necessary action 
 
6. To receive a report from the Clerk. 
 

7. Date and time of the next meeting of Woolpit Recreation Ground 
Charity – Tuesday 6 February 2024. 
 

P A Fuller 27 December 2023    Peggy Fuller 

       Proper Officer of Woolpit PC 
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